
Edison High School
Health Office

50 Boulevard of the Eagles
Edison, New Jersey 08817

Laura A. Matonis, RN, BSN, CSN Phone 732 650 5204
Laura Golda, RN Fax 732 650 5259
Paolo Marano, RN

Date: July 25, 2024

Dear Parent/ Guardian:

Your child is going on a trip for theMarching Band- 2024 Band Camp from August 23rd to
August 27th. A school nurse will not be accompanying the trip; therefore, additional health
forms are required for medication administration.

In order for the student to receive any form of medication during the trip, which includes over
the counter medications (Advil, Tylenol, Tums, and Benadryl etc.) and physician prescribed
medications the enclosed forms HS form #7 Medication Administration and HS Form #7B
Self-Administration of Medication must be completed, signed and stamped by you and your
doctor for each medication and returned to the trip administrator with the trip form HS form #28.
The forms must be fully completed and include ONLY the dates of the trip August 23rd to
August 27th.

If the forms are not completed and returned to the sponsoring teacher (Mr. Dillman) by August
1st, your child cannot take his/her medication on the trip unless a parent/ guardian attends the
event.

Any student that has a current self-administer order; Asthma Action Plan or a Severe Allergy
Plan (epi-pen) filed with the nurse for the school year does not have to submit the above forms
but if the student has an order for BENADRYL the MD must complete a #7B Self administration
form for that particular medication. Sorry for the inconvenience and please contact me with any
questions.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding in this matter.

Sincerely,

Laura Matonis, RN, BSN, CSN


